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Dates for your diary

Tuesday 15th November – Academy Photography in school

Friday 2nd December – PTFA Christmas Fayre 3.45pm
Monday 5th December – Year 4 Bikeability Level 1
Tuesday 6th December – EY/KS1 Nativity 2pm & 6pm
Wednesday 7th December – EY/KS1 Nativity 2pm
Monday 12th December – Autumn term reports go out
Thursday 15th December – Pantomime Trip
Friday 16th December – School closes for Christmas

Tuesday 3rd January – INSET Day for staff
Wednesday 4th January – School reopens for the start of the spring term

Our Worship Council 
took all the generous 

harvest donations to the 
Cheadle Food Bank. The 
children were greeted 

warmly by the staff and 
they discovered how the 

food bank helps local 
families.

If you need the support offered by the food bank, please speak to 

the school office as we can help. All discussions will be treated in 

the strictest confidence.

Food Bank Donations

Poppies and other remembrance-based items are now on sale in 

school. The children are able to purchase items at lunch 

time. Additionally, there is also a box in the entrance should 

parents or carers wish to purchase. All proceeds will go to The Royal 

British Legion – Poppy Appeal.

A small group of children will visit the Kingsley Cenotaph on Friday 

11th November and lay a wreath on behalf of the school. The rest 

of the school will take part in an Act of Remembrance in school at 

11am on Friday 11th November. Celebration assembly will go 

ahead as normal.

Poppy Appeal

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram – St Werburgh’s CE 
Primary.

A shorter newsletter this week, however some important 
dates for your diary.
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Need to talk to someone?

If you have a concern regarding your child, your first point of contact

is your child’s class teacher. You can contact them via the office or

via the class email address. They will make contact with you as soon

as they are able.

Reception – reception@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 1 – yearone@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 2 – yeartwo@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 3 – yearthree@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 4 – yearfour@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 5 – yearfive@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 6 – yearsix@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

If the concern is more serious or if you feel the situation needs to be

escalated, please make contact with our Key Stage Leader, this is Miss

L Keeling for Key Stage One and Mrs H Bloor for Key Stage Two.

If there is a safeguarding concern, or you feel a situation needs

escalating further still, please make an appointment to see Miss

Ainsworth.

We are here to help.
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Families in receipt of 

Pupil Premium and 

Pupil Premium Plus 

can attend these 

classes for free.

Community 
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